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4
th

 June 2019 

 

Dear Presenter; 

 

9
th

 Financial Engineering and Banking Society (FEBS) International Meeting 30
th

 May – 1
st
 June 

2019 

 

I am pleased to invite you to submit your paper for consideration for a special issue of The European 

Journal of Finance with the theme “Economic policies and their effects on financial markets.” This is 

to be based on papers which were presented at the 9
th

 Financial Engineering and Banking Society 

(FEBS) International Meeting which took place from 30
th

 May – 1
st
 June 2019 at the University of 

Economics in Prague. The guest editors for the special isssue are Chrysovalantis Gaganis (University 

of Crete, Greece) and Peter Molnár (University of Stavanger, Norway; University of Economics, 

Prague, Czech Republic).  All papers will be double blind refereed in the usual way.  

 

Papers for consideration for this special issue should be submitted to the journal’s website: 

 

http://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/rejf 

 

Authors are reminded that submitted papers must comply with the format specified in the notes for 

authors on the European Journal of Finance website: 

 

http://www.tandf.co.uk/journals/authors/rejfauth.asp, 

 

and that there is a submission fee of £125. 00.  Submitted articles should be consistent with the aims 

and scope of the journal.  

 

The opening date for the special issue is 2
nd

 September 2019. Please do not submit for the special issue 

before that date. The closing date for submissions is 1
st
 October 2019.  

 

Please contact me if you need further information about the journal or about the special issue.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Adcock 

 

C  J  Adcock 

Editor 


